

2

Dear Parents & Guardians,

We're writing to notify you of menu/allergen changes to your Census Day menu on Thursday 16th May. The main meals will be changing to the following options; Beef Burger with Chips (Gluten, Sesame, Soya, Sulphur) or Vegan Burger with Chips (Gluten, Sesame).

Please login and review your menu selections for this day to ensure you are still happy with your choice.

Sorry for any inconvenience caused!

Kind regards,

The Pantry

Thank you for using The Pantry

The Pantry Catering Team office@thepantrycatering.co.uk The Pantry (UK) Limited 020 8813 7040